
 
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

The Humboldt County Office of Education will receive bids for 7 vehicles and 1 school bus. Bid 

packages listing specifications may be obtained from Jamie Lee at the Humboldt County Office 

located at 901 Myrtle Avenue, Eureka, CA 95501. Bid forms and pictures can also be found at 

http://internet.humboldt.k12.ca.us/bids.html. 

 

Bids shall be sealed and filed in the Humboldt County Office of Education on or before 3:00 

p.m. Monday, March 5, 2018. Bids will be publicly opened and read aloud at that time.  It is 

anticipated that the bid will be awarded at the March 14, 2018 Board of Education meeting.  

 

The Humboldt County Office of Education reserves the right to reject any or all bids or to waive 

any irregularities or informalities in the bids or in the bidding process, and to be the sole judge of 

the merit and suitability of merchandise offered.  

 

All bidders may not withdraw their bid for a period of thirty (30) days after the date set for the 

opening of bids. 

 

Chris N. Hartley, Ed. D. 

Superintendent of Schools 
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